
 
 

Conclusions 

NASE course, Asalouyeh, Iran, 2025 

 

During the closing session, the participants summarize their opinions about the 

course. Some of them can be considered as conclusions: 

• I would like to express my sincere appreciation for the recent 
workshop. Without exaggeration, it was one of the best sessions I 
have attended so far, and I am truly grateful for the experience.  

 

• The timing and number of sessions, the content of the workshop, 
the excellent teaching, and the eloquent delivery by Ms. Papari 

were all outstanding.  
 

• The engaging and practical activities further enhanced the 
experience. 

 

• I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to all those who 
contributed to organizing this valuable workshop, especially Mr. 

Abgoun and his colleagues at Shahid Ghanbari Research Center of 
Asalouyeh and NASE team. 

 

• Please expand the sections related to sky observation so that we 
can become more familiar with the constellations and celestial 

objects. 
 

• Although I have previously studied astronomy, this course enabled 
me to create new tools and learn new information. Please 

consider organizing more NASE courses. 
 

• The timing of the program was excellent, and I would like to thank 
everyone who organized this course. 

 

• The methods of teaching were really attractive, thank you!  


